
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tuesday 16th May—Tempest Class Photo 

Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June—Half term 

Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

The menu this week is week 2 

Curious 

Active 

Reflective 

Evolutionary  

 
 

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Fletcher for writing his next steps 

CRANTOCK— Jacob V for super listening skills  

LAMORNA— Theo J for improving his handwriting and working hard 

MAENPORTH— Melody for being curious and asking questions 

GODREVY— Amber for super story writing 

PORTHMEOR— Kai V for a huge improvement in his effort 

PORTHCURNO— Harry N for participating with growing confidence in 
class  

SWANPOOL— Max for contributing well in class discussions and 
working hard all week  

CADGWITH— Imogen H for a positive attitude towards her work 

POLZEATH— Charlie Mc for reflecting and trying hard on his work 

HARLYN— Kaiden J for showing a positive attitude to school and his 
learning and coping well with changes this week  

PERRANUTHNOE— Keiron for focused learning this week  

GWENVOR— The whole of year 6 for being truly awesome throughout 
their SATs  

KYNANCE— The whole class in Kynance for their super efforts during 
SATs week  
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CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 
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Please tag and invite your fellow parents and 

guardians to our Facebook page " Friends of 

Rosemellin PTFA " we are aiming to increase our 

followers to 300.  

Summer Fayre 14th July 

With plans already under way for 
the Summer Fayre, please consider 
if you could help run a stall or 

game, we have lots planned and we will need lots of      
helpers for this day, more details to follow. 

Easyfundraising is a quick and free way to raise funds for the School 

If you're booking a holiday, please use #easyfundraising! You can raise a BIG donation for 
Friends of Rosemellin PTFA at no extra cost to yourself! Plus, for a limited time, book with 

selected travel brands and you'll be entered into their giveaway for your chance to WIN 
£1,000 spending money! If you're not supporting us on easyfundraising yet, sign up here: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-rosemellin-ptfa?
&utm_medium=Email-share&utm_source=Facebook&utm_campaign=travel 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-rosemellin-ptfa?&utm_medium=Email-share&utm_source=Facebook&utm_campaign=travel
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-rosemellin-ptfa?&utm_medium=Email-share&utm_source=Facebook&utm_campaign=travel
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

Well I’m not sure we could have squeezed much more into a 

four day week – it certainly was a busy one.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 SATs  

Our Year 6 pupils really shone this week during SATs week. They have worked 
extremely hard in preparation and it was wonderful to see them tackle the 
tests with such determination, confidence and resilience. Thankfully, the sun 
was shining this afternoon so they were able to enjoy themselves outside and 
celebrate their well deserved achievements. I hope that all of the year 6 team 
children/staff/parents have had a wonderful weekend knowing that the tests 
are complete.  

Ofsted  

Whilst we knew an inspection was due, it came as such a surprise to us all to 
receive the call during SATs week. One thing I quickly discovered when I joined 
Rosemellin in September, is what an incredible team you all are. Every      
stakeholder (children, parents, staff, governors) play a significant role in the 
running of the school and this became evident over the last 3 days. The       
children spoke confidently with our visitors and some even took them on a 
tour.  We will share the final report with you when it is released.     


